14 Movember 1930

Mr. Louis Chevrolet, Pres., Chevrolet Aircraft Corpn., Baltimore, Md.

My dear Mr. Chevrolet:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 12th regarding oil supply to starter.

In the layout of our starter, we find that it is absolutely necessary to oper appeal at the bolt center on the flange provided for the mounting of the usual starter. We are enclosing herewith the sketch showing the proposed change. Inasmuch as a new set of holes is the standard flange mounting for a larger starter, we feel that you can probably make arrangements to provide such a flange for our purpose.

We shall be interested in having your comments on the above.

Very truly yours,

JSP:B.

JOSEPH S. PECKER.